
 

 
Salem Redevelopment Authority 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 
You are hereby notified that the Salem Redevelopment Authority meeting 
scheduled for Wednesday, April 12, 2017 at 6:00 pm at City Hall Annex, 
Room 313, 120 Washington Street has been canceled due to a lack of quorum. 
We are attempting to schedule a meeting before the next regularly scheduled 
meeting on May 10, 2017. 
 
 
Know your rights under the Open Meeting Law M.G.L. c. 30A §18-25 and City Ordinance 
Sections 2-2028 through 2-2033. 
 


